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  Zero Dark Thirty Mark Boal,2013-07-16 The hunt for Osama bin Laden
preoccupied the world and two American presidential administrations for more
than a decade. But in the end, it took a small, dedicated team of CIA
operatives to track him down. Every aspect of their mission was shrouded in
secrecy. Though some of the details have since been made public, many of the
most significant parts of the intelligence operation—including the central
role played by that team—are brought to the screen for the first time in a
nuanced and gripping new film by the Oscar®-winning creative duo of Kathryn
Bigelow and Mark Boal, starring Jessica Chastain, Jason Clarke, Joel
Edgerton, Jennifer Ehle, Mark Strong, Kyle Chandler, and Edgar Ramirez. The
Newmarket Shooting Script Book includes: Introduction by Kathryn Bigelow
Complete shooting script Q&A with Mark Boal by Rob Feld Production notes
Storyboards Complete cast and crew credits
  No Easy Day Mark Owen,Kevin Maurer,2012 Mark Owen is a pseudonym for Matt
Bissonnette.
  The Killing of Osama Bin Laden Seymour M. Hersh,2016-04-12 Electrifying
investigation of White House lies about the assassination of Osama bin Laden
In 2011, an elite group of US Navy SEALS stormed an enclosure in the
Pakistani city of Abbottabad and killed Osama bin Laden, the man the United
States had begun chasing before the devastating attacks of 9/11. The news did
much to boost President Obama’s first term and played a major part in his
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reelection victory of the following year. But much of the story of that
night, as presented to the world, was incomplete, or a lie. The evidence of
what actually went on remains hidden. At the same time, the full story of the
United States’ involvement in the Syrian civil war has been kept behind a
diplomatic curtain, concealed by doublespeak. It is a policy of obfuscation
that has compelled the White House to turn a blind eye to Turkey’s
involvement in supporting ISIS and its predecessors in Syria. This
investigation, which began as a series of essays in the London Review of
Books, has ignited a firestorm of controversy in the world media. In his
introduction, Hersh asks what will be the legacy of Obama’s time in office.
Was it an era of “change we can believe in” or a season of lies and
compromises that continued George W. Bush’s misconceived War on Terror? How
did he lose the confidence of the general in charge of America’s forces who
acted in direct contradiction to the White House? What else do we not know?
  Zero Dark Thirty Samuel Brantley,2002 Samuel Brantley recalls his
experiences as a captain with the U.S. Marine Corps over the course of seven
months he spent doing forward air control duty on the ground with the
frontline troops during the spring of the Tet Offensive in Vietnam.
  Hard Measures Jose A. Rodriguez,Bill Harlow,2013-04-30 An explosive memoir
about the creation and implementation of the controversial Enhanced
Interrogation Techniques by the former Chief Operations Officer for the CIA's
Counterterrorism Center.
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  Kill or Capture Daniel Klaidman,2012-06-05 “Divulge[s] the details of top-
level deliberations—details that were almost certainly known only to the
administration’s inner circle” (The Wall Street Journal). When he was elected
in 2008, Barack Obama had vowed to close Guantánamo, put an end to coercive
interrogation and military tribunals, and restore American principles of
justice. Yet by the end of his first term he had backtracked on each of these
promises, ramping up the secret war of drone strikes and covert operations.
Behind the scenes, wrenching debates between hawks and doves—those who would
kill versus those who would capture—repeatedly tested the very core of the
president’s identity, leading many to wonder whether he was at heart an
idealist or a ruthless pragmatist. Digging deep into this period of recent
history, investigative reporter Daniel Klaidman spoke to dozens of sources to
piece together a riveting Washington story packed with revelations. As the
president’s inner circle debated secret programs, new legal frontiers, and
the disjuncture between principles and down-and-dirty politics, Obama
vacillated, sometimes lashed out, and spoke in lofty tones while approving a
mounting toll of assassinations and kinetic-war operations. Klaidman’s fly-
on-the-wall reporting reveals who had his ear, how key national security
decisions are really made, and whether or not President Obama lived up to the
promise of candidate Obama. “Fascinating . . . Lays bare the human dimension
of the wrenching national security decisions that have to be made.” —Tina
Brown, NPR “An important book.” —Steve Coll, The New Yorker
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  American Cinema in the Shadow of 9/11 Terence McSweeney,2016-12-05 American
Cinema in the Shadow of 9/11 is a ground-breaking collection of essays by
some of the foremost scholars writing in the field of contemporary American
film. Through a dynamic critical analysis of the defining films of the
turbulent post-9/11 decade, the volume explores and interrogates the impact
of 9/11 and the 'War on Terror' on American cinema and culture. In a vibrant
discussion of films like American Sniper (2014), Zero Dark Thirty (2012),
Spectre (2015), The Hateful Eight (2015), Lincoln (2012), The Mist (2007),
Children of Men (2006), Edge of Tomorrow (2014) and Avengers: Age of Ultron
(2015), noted authors Geoff King, Guy Westwell, John Shelton Lawrence, Ian
Scott, Andrew Schopp, James Kendrick, Sean Redmond, Steffen Hantke and many
others consider the power of popular film to function as a potent cultural
artefact, able to both reflect the defining fears and anxieties of the
tumultuous era, but also shape them in compelling and resonant ways.
  Manhunt Peter L. Bergen,2012-05-01 From the author of the New York Times
bestselling Holy War, Inc., this is the definitive account of the decade-long
manhunt for the world's most wanted man, Osama bin Laden. Al Qaeda expert and
CNN national security analyst Peter Bergen paints a multidimensional picture
of the hunt for Osama bin Laden over the past decade, including the operation
that killed him. Other key elements of the book will include: - A careful
account of Obama's decision-making process as the raid was planned - The
fascinating story of a group of women CIA analysts who never gave up
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assembling the tiniest clues about bin Laden's whereabouts - The untold and
action-packed history of the Joint Special Operations Command (JSOC) and the
SEALs - An analysis of what the death of bin Laden means for Al Qaeda and for
Obama's legacy Just as Hugh Trevor-Roper's The Last Days of Hitler was the
definitive account of the death of the Nazi dictator, Manhunt is the
authoritative, immersive account of the death of the man who organized the
largest mass murder in American history.
  Kathryn Bigelow Peter Keough,2013-08-01 With her gripping film The Hurt
Locker, Kathryn Bigelow (b. 1951) made history in 2010 by becoming the first
woman to win an Oscar for Best Director. Since then she has also filmed
history with her latest movie, Zero Dark Thirty, which is about the mission
to kill Osama Bin Laden. She is one of Hollywood’s brightest stars, but her
roots go back four decades to the very non-Hollywood, avant-garde art world
of New York City in the 1970s. Her first feature The Loveless reflected those
academic origins, but such subsequent films such as the vampire-Western Near
Dark, the female vigilante movie Blue Steel, and the surfer-crime thriller
Point Break demonstrated her determination to apply her aesthetic
sensibilities to popular, genre filmmaking. The first volume of Bigelow’s
interviews ever published, Peter Keough’s collection covers her early success
with Near Dark; the frustrations and disappointments she endured with films
such as Strange Days and K-19: The Widowmaker; and her triumph with The Hurt
Locker. In conversations ranging from the casual to the analytical, Bigelow
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explains how her evolving ambitions and aesthetics sprang from her earliest
aspirations to be a painter and conceptual artist in New York in the 1970s
and then expanded to embrace Hollywood filmmaking when she was exposed to
such renowned directors as John Ford, Howard Hawks, Don Siegel, Sam
Peckinpah, and George Roy Hill.
  The Operator Robert O'Neill,2017-04-25 This instant New York Times
bestseller—“a jaw-dropping, fast-paced account” (New York Post) recounts SEAL
Team Operator Robert O’Neill’s incredible four-hundred-mission career,
including the attempts to rescue “Lone Survivor” Marcus Luttrell and
abducted-by-Somali-pirates Captain Richard Phillips, and which culminated in
the death of the world’s most wanted terrorist—Osama bin Laden. In The
Operator, Robert O’Neill describes his idyllic childhood in Butte, Montana;
his impulsive decision to join the SEALs; the arduous evaluation and training
process; and the even tougher gauntlet he had to run to join the SEALs’ most
elite unit. After officially becoming a SEAL, O’Neill would spend more than a
decade in the most intense counterterror effort in US history. For extended
periods, not a night passed without him and his small team recording multiple
enemy kills—and though he was lucky enough to survive, several of the SEALs
he’d trained with and fought beside never made it home. “Impossible to put
down…The Operator is unique, surprising, a kind of counternarrative, and
certainly the other half of the story of one of the world’s most famous
military operations…In the larger sense, this book is about…how to be human



8

while in the very same moment dealing with death, destruction, combat” (Doug
Stanton, New York Times bestselling author). O’Neill describes the nonstop
action of his deployments in Iraq and Afghanistan, evokes the black humor of
years-long combat, brings to vivid life the lethal efficiency of the
military’s most selective units, and reveals details of the most celebrated
terrorist takedown in history. This is “a riveting, unvarnished, and wholly
unforgettable portrait of America’s most storied commandos at war” (Joby
Warrick).
  The Finish Mark Bowden,2012-10-16 New York Times bestseller: The true
behind-the-scenes story of the manhunt for the 9/11 mastermind is “a page-
turner” (Minneapolis Star-Tribune). From the author of Black Hawk Down and
Hue 1968, this is a gripping account of the hunt for Osama bin Laden. With
access to key sources, Mark Bowden takes us inside the rooms where decisions
were made and on the ground where the action unfolded. After masterminding
the attacks of September 11, 2001, Osama bin Laden managed to vanish. Over
the next ten years, as Bowden shows, America found that its war with al
Qaeda—a scattered group of individuals who were almost impossible to
track—demanded an innovative approach. Step by step, Bowden describes the
development of a new tactical strategy to fight this war—the fusion of intel
from various agencies and on-the-ground special ops. After thousands of
special forces missions in Iraq and Afghanistan, the right weapon to go after
bin Laden had finally evolved. By spring 2011, intelligence pointed to a
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compound in Abbottabad; it was estimated that there was a 50/50 chance that
Osama was there. Bowden shows how three strategies were mooted: a drone
strike, a precision bombing, or an assault by Navy SEALs. In the end, the
president had to make the final decision. It was time for the finish. “In-
depth interviews with Obama and other insiders reveal a White House on edge,
facing top-secret options, white-knuckle decisions, and unforeseen obstacles
. . . Bowden weaves together accounts from Obama and top decision-makers for
the full story behind the daring operation.” —Vanity Fair “The most
accessible and satisfying book yet written on the climactic event in the
United States’ long war against al Qaeda.” —San Francisco Chronicle
  The CIA in Hollywood Tricia Jenkins,2016-03-08 An in-depth study of the
CIA’s collaboration with Hollywood since the mid-1990s, and the important and
troubling questions it creates. What’s your impression of the CIA? A bumbling
agency that can’t protect its own spies? A rogue organization prone to covert
operations and assassinations? Or a dedicated public service that advances
the interests of the United States? Astute TV and movie viewers may have
noticed that the CIA’s image in popular media has spanned this entire range,
with a decided shift to more positive portrayals in recent years. But what
very few people know is that the Central Intelligence Agency has been
actively engaged in shaping the content of film and television, especially
since it established an entertainment industry liaison program in the
mid-1990s. The CIA in Hollywood offers the first full-scale investigation of
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the relationship between the Agency and the film and television industries.
Tricia Jenkins draws on numerous interviews with the CIA’s public affairs
staff, operations officers, and historians, as well as with Hollywood
technical consultants, producers, and screenwriters who have worked with the
Agency, to uncover the nature of the CIA’s role in Hollywood. In particular,
she delves into the Agency’s and its officers’ involvement in the production
of The Agency, In the Company of Spies, Alias, The Recruit, The Sum of All
Fears, Enemy of the State, Syriana, The Good Shepherd, and more. Her research
reveals the significant influence that the CIA now wields in Hollywood and
raises important and troubling questions about the ethics and legality of a
government agency using popular media to manipulate its public image.
“Fascinating, highly readable . . . Overall, Jenkins’s work is fresh and
original, and demonstrates sound scholarship. The author has a passion for
the topic that translates to vibrant writing. It is also a concise as well as
entertaining look at an aspect of the CIA—its media relations with
Hollywood—of which little is known. Enthusiastically written and
incorporating effective, illustrative case studies, The CIA in Hollywood is
definitely recommended to students of film, media relations, the CIA, and
U.S. interagency relations.” —H-War
  The True American: Murder and Mercy in Texas Anand Giridharadas,2014-05-05
Describes how a Bangladeshi immigrant, shot in the Dallas mini mart where he
worked in the days after September 11 in a revenge crime, forgives his
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assailant and petitions the State of Texas to spare his attacker the death
penalty. 20,000 first printing.
  Spooked Nicholas Schou,2016-06-28 The American people depend on a free
press to keep a close and impartial watch on the national security operations
that are carried out in our name. But in many cases, this trust is sadly
misplaced, as leading journalists are seduced and manipulated by the
secretive agencies they cover. While the press remains silent about its
corrupting relationship with the intelligence community—a relationship that
dates back to the Cold War—Spooking the News will blow the lid off this
unseemly arrangement. Schou will name names and shine a spotlight on flagrant
examples of collusion, when respected reporters have crossed the line and
sold out to powerful agencies. The book will also document how the CIA has
embedded itself in “liberal” Hollywood to ensure that its fictional spies get
the hero treatment on screen. Among the revelations in Spooking the News: •
The CIA created a special public affairs unit to influence the production of
Hollywood films and TV shows, allowing celebrities involved in pro-CIA
projects—including Harrison Ford and Ben Affleck—unique access inside the
agency's headquarters. • The CIA vets articles on controversial topics like
the drone assassination program and grants friendly reporters background
briefings on classified material, while simultaneously prosecuting ex-
officers who spill the beans on damaging information.
  Farewell to Manzanar Jeanne Wakatsuki Houston,James D. Houston,2002 A true
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story of Japanese American experience during and after the World War
internment.
  The Dark Side Jane Mayer,2009-05-08 The Dark Side is a dramatic, riveting,
and definitive narrative account of how the United States made self-
destructive decisions in the pursuit of terrorists around the world—decisions
that not only violated the Constitution, but also hampered the pursuit of Al
Qaeda. In spellbinding detail, Jane Mayer relates the impact of these
decisions by which key players, namely Vice President Dick Cheney and his
powerful, secretive adviser David Addington, exploited September 11 to
further a long held agenda to enhance presidential powers to a degree never
known in U.S. history, and obliterate Constitutional protections that define
the very essence of the American experiment. With a new afterward. One of The
New York Times 10 Best Books of the Year National Bestseller National Book
Critics Circle Award Finalist A Best Book of the Year: Salon, Slate, The
Economist, The Washington Post, Cleveland Plain-Dealer
  The Black Banners Ali H. Soufan,2012 A book that will change the way we
think about al-Qaeda, intelligence, and the events that forever changed
America.
  The Philosophy of War Films David LaRocca,2015-01-06 Wars have played a
momentous role in shaping the course of human history. The ever-present
specter of conflict has made it an enduring topic of interest in popular
culture, and many movies, from Hollywood blockbusters to independent films,
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have sought to show the complexities and horrors of war on-screen. In The
Philosophy of War Films, David LaRocca compiles a series of essays by
prominent scholars that examine the impact of representing war in film and
the influence that cinematic images of battle have on human consciousness,
belief, and action. The contributors explore a variety of topics, including
the aesthetics of war as portrayed on-screen, the effect war has on personal
identity, and the ethical problems presented by war. Drawing upon analyses of
iconic and critically acclaimed war films such as Saving Private Ryan (1998),
The Thin Red Line (1998), Rescue Dawn (2006), Restrepo (2010), and Zero Dark
Thirty (2012), this volume's examination of the genre creates new ways of
thinking about the philosophy of war. A fascinating look at the manner in
which combat and its aftermath are depicted cinematically, The Philosophy of
War Films is a timely and engaging read for any philosopher, filmmaker,
reader, or viewer who desires a deeper understanding of war and its
representation in popular culture.
  Penny's Picks: 50 Movies by Women Filmmakers Jan Lisa Huttner,2011-12-01
What accounts for the lack of movies by women filmmakers in your multiplex?
As readers of this compilation will quickly discover, many wonderful films
written and/or directed by women have been released in the past decade.
Despite all the obstacles, many women have, in fact, completed their films,
and that is not the problem. The films are there, but what's missing is the
audience. Through our support for women filmmakers, we can redefine what
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consumers everywhere get to see on their movie screens. In the words of
Martha Lauzen: If we change media messages, we can change the world.
  Fall and Rise Mitchell Zuckoff,2019-04-30 “Better and more comprehensive
than any prior account. . . . Those of us who lived through those days will
find the book cathartic; those rising generations who were too young to
remember 9/11, or who weren’t yet born, will find it revelatory.” — John
Farmer, senior counsel to the 9/11 Commission and author of The Ground Truth
“With his rigorous research and moral clarity, Mitchell Zuckoff has provided
us with an invaluable service. He has deepened our understanding of what
happened on 9/11 and recorded the voices of the victims and the survivors.
What’s more, he has ensured that we never forget.” —David Grann, #1 New York
Times bestselling author of Killers of the Flower Moon Years in the making,
this spellbinding, heartbreaking, and ultimately uplifting narrative is an
unforgettable portrait of 9/11. This is a 9/11 book like no other.
Masterfully weaving together multiple strands of the events in New York, at
the Pentagon, and in Shanksville, Pennsylvania, Fall and Rise is a
mesmerizing, minute-by-minute account of that terrible day. In the days and
months after 9/11, Mitchell Zuckoff, then a reporter for the Boston Globe,
wrote about the attacks, the victims, and their families. After further years
of meticulous reporting, Zuckoff has filled Fall and Rise with voices of the
lost and the saved. The result is an utterly gripping book, filled with
intimate stories of people most affected by the events of that sunny Tuesday
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in September: an out-of-work actor stuck in an elevator in the North Tower of
the World Trade Center; the heroes aboard Flight 93 deciding to take action;
a veteran trapped in the inferno in the Pentagon; the fire chief among the
first on the scene in sleepy Shanksville; a team of firefighters racing to
save an injured woman and themselves; and the men, women, and children flying
across country to see loved ones or for work who suddenly faced terrorists
bent on murder. Fall and Rise will open new avenues of understanding for
everyone who thinks they know the story of 9/11, bringing to life—and in some
cases, bringing back to life—the extraordinary ordinary people who
experienced the worst day in modern American history. Destined to be a
classic, Fall and Rise will move, shock, inspire, and fill hearts with love
and admiration for the human spirit as it triumphs in the face of horrifying
events.
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